HEBRON S

SUMMER HOURS

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER, HAWKS!

LISD WILL HAVE SPECIAL HOURS
MAY 31 THROUGH JULY 23

All LISD campuses and offices will be closed on the following
dates: May 31; June 4, 11, 18 and 25; July 2, 5, 9, 16 and 23.

Hebron 9 will be open with limited staff Monday through Thursday 8 am to 5 pm during our
summer hours window. We will be closed from 12 pm to 1 pm for lunch daily.

Our campus will be completely closed from June 25 through July 9. Students needing a VOE
form may report to the main campus office during this window. Hebron 9 will reopen July 12.

Follow us @hebron9th Follow us @hebronSth
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